
House Bill 250 - Ways and Means - FAVORABLE

Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Ways and Means Committee; 

Please give House Bill 250, regarding a tax credit for firearm safety devices, a favorable report. 

I love that this piece of legislation both recognizes the reality that many people have guns, and 
the necessity that those guns be secured.  I hope that this bill passes, and that the desire for a tax credit 
will result in fewer accidental firearm deaths.  Please support HB250.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD


